
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

WARRENSBURG ROAD UPDATE 
 

 
11/13/15 –The Warrensburg Bridge in Russellville, Tennessee is open to traffic.  The 
bridge opened Friday, November 13th although a top layer of asphalt will be added during 
the next couple of weeks.  The speed limit for the bridge is 20 mph. 
 
09/16/15 – The Construction bid has been awarded to “Summers & Taylor, Inc.”  in the 
amount of $119,246.25.  “Summers & Taylor, Inc.” expects to begin the construction 
approximately September 28, 2015. Because of the variances, the completion date is 
unknown.  
 
08/25/15 – Plans and specifications are complete and bids are currently being received.  
Bid opening is scheduled for September 9th with the bid award to take place ten days 
following bid opening. 
 
08/11/15 - The engineering firm reports that the surveying is mostly completed and the 
plans development should be complete by August 26, 2015. 
 


